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I write this letter to extend a warm thank you for organizing such a wonderful post-graduate course at the 

WGO Rabat Training Center. I was there for the first time on January 26, 2017 to attend the 16th annual 

course. It was just an amazing learning experience for me. The areas of training were various and there 

was a great balance between theory and practice: conferences on various fields of hepatology, GI 

oncology, motility disorders, hands-on endoscopy workshops. It was a great opportunity for me to make 

contacts with international experts as well as colleagues from many African countries. Actually, the course 

met my expectations. 

 

Aside from scientific program, I was amazed by the beauty of Rabat with its magnificent sights, historical 

monuments and people’s warm hospitality.  

 

Fortunately, I had the chance to be there once again for the 17th annual course and it was a great honor for 

me to be allowed to make a case presentation to my colleagues there. It was a very nice experience. 

I highly recommend this course and I hope I will have other opportunities to attend more courses in WGO 

Rabat Training center. 

   


